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Comments: This is being written to express my concern in the new management plan. The new management

plan needs to prioritize indigenous populations right to use the land in the manner they see fit. The new

management plan also needs to put more emphasis on anadromous fish species such as salmon and steelhead.

The new plan should also prioritize recreational activities and allow for outfitters to use the land and water  in a

responsible caring way to help bolster and support the local economy in place of timber extraction.


